Electronically Filed In TPUC Docket Room on August 6, 2019 at 12:34 p.m.
TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

502 Deaderick Street, 4 Floor
Nashville, Tennessee 37243

August 6, 2019

Mr. Ryan Freeman, Esq.
Baker, Donelson, Bearman,
Caldwell & Berkowitz, P.C.
633 Chestnut Street, Suite 1900
Chattanooga, TN 37450

Re: TPUC Docket No. 19-00028 — Petition of Tennessee Water Service, Inc. for
Adjustment of Rates and Charges and Modification To Certain Terms and Conditions
Sor the Provision of Water Service

Dear Mr. Freeman:

To assist the Commission in its evaluation of the above-captioned Amended Petition filed May
30, 2019, it is requested that Tennessee Water Service provide responses to the following:

A copy of two residential customer bills (eliminating customer Identification information) for

each of the following dates:
April 2016; April 2017; July 2017; July 2018; and July 2019

It is requested that all responses be provided no later than 2:00 p.m. August 14, 2019. In
accordance with Commission rules, submit either (1) original and thirteen written copies of your
response or (1) original and four written copies and an electronic version. Should you have any
questions or need clarification regarding any requested item, please contact me at (615) 770-
6884.

Sincerely,

ﬂ c/ 4 ¢@7/f

David Foster
Director of Utilities

cG; Wayne M. Irvin (via email)
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